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Dear Parents,

Wow – what a week!! We are feeling truly festive now after all of the excitement from this week’s events!

Firstly, thank you for all your support on Tuesday for our Carol Concert. It was really special to see the church so

full! As you know, it was quite a change from what we have done in the past, but we were incredibly proud of all.

Acorns/Birch created a wonderful Nativity tableau and it was really heart warming to see the Shepherds, Kings,

Mary etc with some really cool dance moves! Chestnuts also spoke and sang beautifully – well done all!!

A huge thanks to the PTA and everyone involved in supporting the fundraising events

organized by our very hard-working team of parents. Last Friday’s bingo was great fun

and it was lovely seeing some different faces amongst the participants! Due to such

tremendous efforts, the whole school had a wonderful trip to Barnstaple Theatre

on Thursday to see the pantomime, ‘ Beauty and the Beast’. It really was a feast for

the senses and an experience, I am sure the children will remember forever!

Despite the very chilly weather on Wednesday, Acorns and Birch also had another fantastic time at the

Sustainability/ Woodland Skill Centre. I’m sure they will sleep well this weekend!

One more week to go…

Tuesday – Santa Run – children can wear anything Christmassy! I am aware that many have already given

donations to Cancer Research at the Carol Concert, but if you weren’t able and wish to make a contribution, that

would be gratefully received.

Wednesday – Christmas Lunch and Christmas jumpers!! (Tracy is cooking for 95 people! Incredible! We will

confirm sittings so that we can guarantee everyone a seat!)

Thursday – Christmas disco at Werrington Primary School! (Mr P is DJ-ing!)

Friday – last day! Children can bring in board games please

As always, if you should have any concerns or queries, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Have a lovely weekend.

Best wishes

Mrs Davies kdavies@andaras.org
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Dates for Your Diary Forthcoming events

Brilliance at Boyton: This week’s Stars Attendance (Target 96% or above)
Whole School to Date 96.6%

Acorns
This Week

95.24%

Birch 
This Week

100%

Chestnut
This Week

95.6%

Acorn / Birch – Keaton, George, Emilia 

Chestnuts – Callum, Jacob and Robin

School breaks up for Christmas! – Friday 20th December

Mon 6th January – INSET

Tues 7th January – school resumes for children

Friday 24th January Cornwall Climate Care workshop for Chestnuts in 

school

Tuesday – Santa Run – children can wear anything
Christmassy!
Wednesday – Christmas Lunch and Christmas jumpers!!
Thursday – Christmas disco at Werrington Primary School!
(Mr P is DJ-ing!)
Friday – last day! Children can bring in board games
please
(Read on for information about clubs during Christmas weeks)



Useful Information

Safeguarding

● All children have a right to be safe, no matter 
who they are or what their circumstances.

● Keeping children safe is everyone’s 
responsibility.

● If you are concerned about a child, please 
speak to one of the Designated safeguarding 
Leads. If a child is in immediate danger 
contact the police on 999.

Useful numbers

Early Help Hub 01872 322277

Citizens Advice 0344 411 1444

NSPCC 0808 800 5000

Childline 0800 1111

Addiction: Drug and Alcohol support 01579 340616 (24hrs)

Multi-Agency Referral Unit (MARU)

0300 123 1116 

(If you are concerned about a child’s 

safety)

School Clubs

Breakfast Club:

At Boyton, we are really lucky to have a fantastic 

Breakfast Club run by Tracy. Children can be 

dropped off from 8.15am and have a choice of 

breakfasts including cereals, toast, etc. It costs £2 a 

session. If you would like to book your child in, please 

let Mrs Basford in the school office know.

boyton@andaras.org

After School Clubs    Autumn Term 2024:
WB 16TH December

No clubs in the final week of school.

Jane Gilman

Deputy Safeguarding Lead

Katherine Davies

Safeguarding Lead
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Wow!  What a fantastic week we had had!  On Tuesday, we did a brilliant job at our Christmas 

performance! Well done to everyone – you were amazing! On Wednesday, we had our second 

visit to the Woodland Skills Centre where we learnt all about beavers – we even made our own 

beaver whistles!

On Thursday we went to watch Beauty and the Beast at the theatre and all had a great time.  It 

was the first time that some of us had ever been on a coach, so that was a special treat!

We have all been practising our tricky words every day.  We will be bringing these words home 

next week, so it would be great if you could continue to support us with learning these at home –

thank you.

If you have any questions or concerns about anything, please let me know.

Have a lovely weekend!                                                      Mrs. Gilman

Acorn/Birch Class Update



We have also had an incredibly busy week! We were so proud of all during the Carol Concert on 

Tuesday – the children are becoming some confident in performing in front of an audience. A 

special thanks to Caiden (for his solo) and Lizzie for her poem.

This week, in Maths, the Y5/6s have been learning about BODMAS. Do check it out! 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z24ctv4 The Y3/4s have been revisiting adding / 

subtracting 1, 10 and 100  using their knowledge of number bonds to help. It was super seeing 

them notice patterns to support them.

In Geography this week, we have also been learning about the challenges faced by Welsh hill 

farmers. It was so helpful having so many experts in the class!

As always, if you have any questions or concerns about anything, please let me know.

Have a lovely weekend!                                                      Mrs Davies

Chestnut Class Update

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z24ctv4




Pack lunch needed please 





New school menu starting Tuesday 7th January 2025



Village Diary!

Just to give you a quick update for the rest of December's diary.

Thursday 19th Dec
Christmas Coffee morning at the Methodist Chapel 10.00am Everyone welcome

Sunday 22nd Dec
Christmas Carols in the Methodist Chapel followed by a sweet & savory tea. 3.00pm Everyone welcome

Tuesday 24th Dec
Christmas Eve Mass in Boyton Parish Church 11.45pm Everyone welcome

The next Coffee morning will be on
Thursday 2nd January 2025 in the Methodist Chapel at 10.00 Everyone welcome

Save the date.....
Friday 24th January
Pop Up Pub Fish & Chip Friday at The Church Hall further details to follow or see noticeboards.

Potential Scam..... Anyone who is a Customer of SKY please beware of a scam that is doing the rounds at the moment, I received a phone-call offering me a discount on my account, saying that I 
do not have to do anything, but later in the conversation they will ask for details. Please do NOT share any information with them and just put the phone down. Fortunately I do not have a sky 
account and it has now been reported to action fraud.

In general, calls out of the blue are destined to be a problem and especially so if they quote a famous name and a discount. Stay scam aware.

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas & a Happy New year.

Janet



School Calendar 2024/2025


